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The Community Education Center of the American Immigration Council has launched its 14th Annual

Creative Writing Contest for "Why I'm Proud America is a Nation of Immigrants".  The contest which

is run by local chapters of the American Immigration Lawyers Association has more than 5,000

entries from around the country annually.  The contest is open to fifth graders during the 2010-2011

school year. 
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